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Gibraltar to be represented at the 35th MedCruise General Assembly 
 
Gibraltar will be attending the 35th MedCruise General Assembly to be hosted by the Port of 
Monaco from the 28th – 31st October 2009. 
 
The General Assembly will be officially inaugurated by Prince Albert II of Monaco. 
 
The Gibraltar delegation will be headed by the Minister for Transport, The Hon J.J. Holliday, 
who will be accompanied by his Principal Private Secretary, Peter Canessa, and Albert 
Poggio OBE, MedCruise Representative Director in the UK. 
 
The Minister will carry out a series of pre-arranged meetings in the periphery of the Assembly 
with representatives of P & O Cruises, Costa Cruises, MSC, Silversea, V-Ships, Star 
Clippers, and Norwegian Cruise Line. 
 


